December 8, 2017

Jay Stringer, President Board of Trustees Aledo Independent School District 1008 Bailey Ranch Road Aledo, Texas 76008

Dear Mr. Stringer:

After serving as Superintendent of Aledo ISD for five years and serving as an educator in Oklahoma and Texas for 34 years, I hereby wish to submit my resignation as Superintendent of the Aledo Independent School District, to be effective at 11:59 p.m., June 30, 2018. I want to thank you and the Aledo ISD Board of Trustees for the opportunity to serve the students, parents, and staff of this great school district. I am thankful and appreciative of the support many of you have provided me during my tenure as Superintendent of Aledo ISD.

While considering my resignation and my intent to resign, it is my intention to retain and perform my Superintendent duties through the date of my resignation. I am aware that the district will soon begin a new superintendent search and may identify a successor Superintendent prior to the date of my resignation. In that event, I would consider agreeing to be reassigned from the position of Superintendent to Superintendent Emeritus until my date of resignation, provided that with respect to any such agreement I would continue to preside over each of the following events: i) any Aledo ISD UIL Championships, ii) the Marva Collins Awards Event; iii) the 2018 Aledo High School Senior Breakfast; iv) the 2018 Aledo High School Graduation.

I am proud to have been a part of many great accomplishments the district has made during my time here. It is my hope and prayer that my efforts have made a positive and lasting impact on the future of the students of Aledo ISD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Derek Citty Superintendent

Aledo Independent School District